
 

 

 
 

Dated: 26-03-2024 
 
 
To, 
 
The Manager, 
BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 25th Floor, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai-400001 
 
Sub: Newspaper Advertisement(s) of Notice to shareholders regarding transfer of Unclaimed 
Dividend/ Equity Shares to Investor Education and Protection Fund (IEPF) Authority. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please find enclosed copy of Newspaper Advertisement of Notice to Shareholders of the Company 
regarding transfer of Unclaimed Dividend/ Equity Shares to Investor Education and Protection Fund 
(IEPF) Authority, published in the following newspapers:  
 

- Pratah Kiran (Hindi Newspaper) dated 23-03-2024 

- Impressive Times (English Newspaper) dated 23-03-2024. 

 
Please take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Catvision Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
Nitish Nautiyal  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 
 
 
 
Encl: as above 
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